


DATE:   April 1, 2019

TO:   Art Department Scholarship Committee

FROM:  Professor Charles Conover

SUBJECT:  Justin Schecher / O'Malley Grant 

Justin Schecher, a student in the Digital Arts & Design Program, recently informed me 
that he was applying for the O’Malley Grant this semester. Since Justin transferred into 
our program last year, I have had him in numerous courses. He has proven himself to 
be an excellent student, one who has exceptional design skills and a strong work ethic. I 
believe that Justin is planning on using the grant towards the purchase of a portfolio and 
to help him with the costs he will incur in creating his final portfolio work. Based on my 
experience with Justin I feel that I can wholeheartedly endorse him as a candidate for the 
O’Malley Grant. If you have any other questions regarding this please feel free to contact 
me.

  Sincerely,

  Professor Charles Conover
  Chair, Design & Digital Technologies Dept.
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